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The position of the Tennessee Board of Dentistry is that the use of lasers for debridement 
and bacterial reduction by licensed dental hygienists is permitted after successful 
completion of a course which should include didactic and hands-on training. 
 
Adopted by the Board of Dentistry on September 9, 2011.   
 
Amended by the Board of Dentistry on June 20, 2014. 


